
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President  

 Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 
 

FROM: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk  
 

DATE: July 5, 2022  
 

RE: Ordinance 2022-19-02: Appropriating Funds for the Costs of Distributing 

Information about the Ballot Proposition Seeking Voter Approval for 

the Issuance of Bonds to Pay for the Central Emergency Service Area 

Fire Station #1 Project to Ensure Compliance with Legal Restrictions on 

the Use of Borough Funds and Assets Related to Ballot Propositions 

(Mayor) 
 

 

The Central Emergency Service Area board discussed the ordinance and overall 

indicated support; however, the board did not take formal action. 

 

It has been requested that the ordinance be amended to delete the final 

whereas clause as follows:  
 

[WHEREAS, AT ITS MEETING HELD ON _____________, 2022, THE CENTRAL EMERGENCY SERVICE 

AREA BOARD RECOMMENDED _______________ OF THIS ORDINANCE;] 

 

Thank you. 


